The McKownville Improvement Asso_ciation

MCKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

March 11, 1976

Mr. Charles Carlson, Director

Region 1, New York State Department of Transporation
84 Holland Avenue

Albany, New York 12232

Dear Mr. Carlson:

Following up on my telephone conversation today with
Mr. DeFeo of your staff, we would appreciate the
opportunity to meet with your planners to discuss the
Western Avenue (Route 20) resurfacing project. Since
we have already developed locally several ideas with
regard to possible features of such a project, I would
expect that our efforts could be of mutual benefit.

We can be available to meet at your convenience at
either Holland Avenue or at the Campus.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration, I am,

Yours truly,

John K. Esler
President

19 Elmwood Street
Albany, N.Y. 12203




